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CCC Communiqué 
October 11, 2024 

News & Announcements: 
v The first CCC meeting of 2024-25 was held on October 8, and much of the meeting time was devoted to 

orientation presentations about articulation and the roles and responsibilities of the CCC Reps, 
introductions by the membership, and a discussion of CCC’s priorities for this year. 

 
v New Course Proposal: The following proposal was presented at CCC. Please contact your Curriculum 

Reps and/or the faculty author if you have questions or comments. 
 AATA - Visual Testing Level 1        D. Lennox 
 
v CCC Priorities for 2024-25: CCC has a lot of important projects on our plate for the coming year! The big 

topics we will be covering are: implementing Common Course Numbering (Evan, Mary, and faculty in 
different departments have already starting working on the first set of courses), launching the new Foothill 
General Education pattern (the outline of which was created by CCC last year), ensuring CCC’s division 
curriculum committees are all in compliance with Brown Act, and discussing CCC’s involvement in the 
college-wide SLO project. Keep an eye out for updates on these topics and more in upcoming 
communiqués, and as always if you’d like to get involved or have any questions, don’t hesitate to reach out 
to your CCC Reps or anyone on the CCC Team (we’re listed at the bottom of each communiqué)! 

 
v State Approval Received: At the tail end of spring quarter, we received state approval for two new 

Certificates of Achievement, which were approved by CCC during spring quarter: Archaeological Field 
Work and Spanish-Advanced. Congratulations to everyone who worked on these! 

 

Reminders: 
v Upcoming Curriculum Deadlines: 

• Monday, December 2nd: Deadline to submit courses to Evan for Cal-GETC for 2025-26. To submit a 
course, simply send him an email—it's that easy! 


